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UNSTARRED QUESTION No. 375 

TO BE ANSWERED ON 18.12.2017 

 

Poster Ban in Campuses 

375. PROF. K.V. THOMAS:  

Will the Minister of HUMAN RESOURCE DEVELOPMENT be pleased to state:  

(a) whether the Government has any proposal to ban posters and notices in the educational 

campuses of the country including those of Delhi University; and  

(b) if so, the details thereof? 

ANSWER 

 

MINISTER OF STATE IN THE MINISTRY OF HUMAN RESOURCE DEVELOPMENT 

(DR. SATYA PAL SINGH) 

 

 

(a) & (b) No, Madam. However, as per the recommendation of the Lyngdoh Committee on 

issues relating to student union election conducted in universities/Colleges & other institutions of 

higher education, there are restrictions on the use of printed material for the purpose of canvassing. 

University of Delhi follows the guidelines of Lyngdoh Committee during student elections.  
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